
January 15, 2018 

Dr. Kent Mutchler 
Geneva Community Unit School District 304 
227 N. Fourth Street 
Geneva, Illinois  60134 

Dr. Mutchler: 

As we discussed, we have prepared a three year quote for auditing services.  Because we value 
you as a client, we were able to lower our fee for the 2018 audit and keep the annual increases 
under 1.8%.  We propose the following fees for the next three years: 

Fiscal Year 2018 - $28,000 
Fiscal Year 2019 - $28,500 
Fiscal Year 2020 - $29,000 

I have attached the 2018 engagement letter.  Please return a signed copy to us at your earliest 
convenience.  We look forward to working with you in the coming years.  Contact me with any 
questions you may have. 

Thanks, 

Scott Duenser, CPA 
Klein Hall CPAS 


